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Mike Mayer <mmayer@csisv.com>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 7:34 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I am writing about RIN 3038-AC61. I believe that those that participate in FOREX trading should be able to choose
the amount of leverage they want to use to determine their own risk factor. It shouldn’t be the decision of any
Commission to decide for us traders. Please provide me with any more information I may use to express myself
more thoroughly in this matter.

-Sincerely

Michael Mayer


